
NIU Economics department along with the Center for Economic Education 
will be offering a one-day conference 

which will have varied sessions aimed at  high school students, college 
students, pre and in-service teachers and faculty.  

Recently, the state of Illinois declared April to be financial literacy month, so 
this years the Conference will be aimed toward economic choices and 

your financial decisions. 
Need Info?? Contact tbatson@niu.edu




